
 

 

 

 
 
Thursday, May 24, 2012 
 
To whom it may concern 
 
 
Cessation of support: 
 
QuickSelect Release 1.8.00 ((Released June 2009) will not be supported after 
the 1st September 2012. 
 
All customers are invited to move to the most current release 1.9.00 (Released 
June 2011) 
 
Thank you very much for using QuickSelect! 
 
 

 
 
Werner Zulli 
Director of Software Product Sales 
Log-On Software Ltd. 
 
 
 


